
Dear Representatives, 
I am writing about your vote today: 
THERE ARE GOOD ALTERNATIVES TO PFAS FOAMS.  REQUIRE THEIR USE IN VERMONT! 
Only deep corruption in the DoD and FAA can explain why PFAS foams are still required (see below). 
Vermont has a proud history of leading resistance to immoral federal legislation from the Fugitive  
Slave Act to the Defense of Marriage Act.  Dear Representatives, proudly resist!  This is one of your  
finest hours of moral courage!!   
We have No Excuse Before God for continuing to poison Guard members and all downstream and  
future Vermonters.  It simply must stop, and NOW! 
Please vote your conscience while thinking of your children or loved ones drinking a glass of water. 
I am so very lucky to live in Vermont where most of our officials really do want to do the right thing  
for all their fellow citizens. 
Thank you, sincerely, for being among them, 
Joanna Rankin 
UVM Physics Dept. 
Burlington 
 


